FIRE PREVENTION & COMMUNITY OUTREACH

John Brennan Chris Pirone
Fire Captain Fire Captain
January 10, 2018
MARK E. TARDIFF
10 WOLCOTT ST
PORTLAND, ME 04102
CBL: 056 D006001

PROPERTY: 32 Cushman Street
Dear Mark:

This letter is to confirm that, at the time of the re-inspection on January 9, 2018, all life safety
violations noted on the November 8, 2017 routine inspection were found to be corrected at the
above referenced property.

1 appreciate your cooperation and your efforts to keep Portland residents and businesses safe.

Sincerely,

(ﬁ%mﬂ —

John Brennan, Fire Captain
Portland Fire Department
Fire Prevention Bureau
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